City of Oceanside

Fire Department

Fire Prevention Bureau – Plans Examiner

760 435 4101

Fax:  760 435 4084

PLAN REVIEW COMMENTS


Date:


October 15, 2020
Reviewed by:

Tim Rise
Project Name:

Hoolihan Veterinary Hospital
Project Address:
215 S. Coast Hwy. 
Project:


Building TI 
Plan Check Number:
BLDG20-3418
Applicant:

Dave Barnett



Dave@barnettconstruction.net

*Resubmit plans to the Oceanside Fire Department with corrected items clouded and delta numbered.  Required changes must be made to all sets resubmitted to the City.    For questions regarding comments, please email OFDplanreview@oceansideca.org or telephone (760) 435-4101. 

Plans must be fully assembled if the set contains more than one sheet.  To check plan review status, please call (760) 435-4101. 

** To speed up the recheck process, please provide a response letter and delta and number applicable changes on the plans. 
*** Note:   AN ADDITIONAL $222 FEE WILL BE CHARGED WHEN PLANS REQUIRE A THIRD SUBMITTAL.

Comments
1. Under fire notes remove note #3 Chapter 14 does not exist in the current California Fire Code. Please add the following note on plans: All Demo must comply with the 2019 California Fire Code Chapter 33.
2. Note #5 also has the wrong code section.

3. Show hydrant location and distance to scale on site plan. Hydrant must be within 400’ of all exterior sides of the structure. This is measured on an approved route and not as the crow flies.

4. Show location of fire extinguishers on floor plans. Extinguishers must be visible and mounted in high traffic area and within 75’ of travel. Extinguishers must be 2A:10BC.
5. Knox Box is required for all building for emergency access. Please show location on floor plan.
6. Addresses must be visible from Coast Highway.

7. General note on E0.1 refers to City of San Diego. Please remove.

8. Add note to plans: Deferred med gas submittal to the Oceanside Fire Department for review.

9. Veterinary hospital is required to have either an approved automatic sprinkler system or an approved fire alarm system that is connected to a central reporting station. Please add note to plan under deferred submittal which system you will apply. Note sprinklers would have to be the entire structure not just the first floor.  
